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Dear Bob 
 
Update of personnel changes associated with Babcock International (BI) management of DSRL 
 
I am writing to inform you about impending changes of personnel associated with the Parent Body 
Organisation (PBO) - Babcock International - who manage DSRL on behalf of the Nuclear 
Decommissioning Authority. 
 
Over the coming month I will be taking up a new corporate role with Babcock International as Director of 
Strategy Development.  My replacement is Roger Hardy, who will become Managing Director of Babcock 
Nuclear which will comprise of UKAEA and Babcock Nuclear Services, who have worked on the 
Dounreay site over the past few years. 
 
My new role will have a broader remit than my previous one.  However, and importantly for me, I will 
retain an interest in Caithness as I have been appointed to the PBO Board of DSRL and hence my 
association with the North will continue.    Please be assured that I will always operate with the best intent 
towards the well being of the Caithness and North Sutherland community. 
 
Roger Hardy will be visiting DSRL at the first opportunity and I will ensure that he is well briefed on the 
importance that we all attach to the DSG. 
 
Best Regards  
 

 
Norman Harrison 
Chief Executive Officer 


